Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 4-11-15
Meeting Minutes

John Price called the meeting to order at 11:27. Other officers present were John
Mudgett, Dee Gilliland, Dr. Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established
with 24 members.

Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on thunderstorms.
John thanked John Mudgett for providing lunch. Regina will provide lunch next month.

There were no visitors. Carlton Plunkett and Paul Shadwick joined as new members.
Carlton is going to donate 100 pounds of catfish for our next fly-in.

Boyd moved that the minutes be accepted, Tony seconded it, and they were approved.

The activities committee reported that the trip to Dauphin Island is next Saturday. Be there
by 11:00. May 16 is the fly-out to the Chenault Museum in Monroe. Linwood asked and
made a motion for the club to help sponsor a Saturday lunch and Young Eagles flights for
children from the Poindexter Park after-school club. Bill Lehr seconded it, and it was
approved. It will be at 10:00 on Saturday, May 2. Twenty-eight people attended the
Valentine’s meal but some showed up late.

Alex passed his written test for Sport Pilot.

Dee presented the financial report noting that we currently have 48 members. He
approved a contract extension for Don Brooks to cut the grass for $240 per cut during
2015. David Boackle moved that the financial report be accepted, Chester seconded it,
and it was approved.

Dee Gilliland, Cheri Anglin, and David Boackle were appointed to the nominating
committee.

John Price explained the mandatory AD for replacing floats on all Rotax engines. John
said Jim Snyder offered to bring his fancy bikes to the June fly-in.

Boyd Robertson asked permission for the CAP to use Harrell Field on June 6 and 7. John
Price required that a CMLF member must be present during this event, so Boyd will be the
person responsible for safety, security and cleanup.

Dr. Bob offered for members to buy into his Cessna 150 as a way to learn to fly.

Coley and the fire captain will look at fire extinguishers. Coley suggested switching to CO2
extinguishers. Carlton will research the costs and report at the next meeting.

Boyd made a motion for CMLF to send flowers in memory of Allen Ross. Paul H.
seconded it.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:44, and Boyd seconded it.



Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



